SCCOT

South Carclina
Department of Transportation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Brian W. Keys, P.E., Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration

FROM: Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Office for Project Delivery()D

RE: SOQ Evaluation and Short-list Recommendation
I-85 Widening MM 98-106
Cherokee County
Project ID P027116

DATE: July 27, 2017

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) received four responses to the
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above referenced project.

The Evaluation Committee met on July 24™ and July 25", 2017, to review and score the
qualification statemecnts. The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) participated as an
advisor during all aspects of the evaluation process. As a result, the committee recommends that
three of the four teams advance to the Request for Proposals (RFP) phase of the selection
process.

The three teams recommended for advancement are;

e Blythe Construction, Inc. / Zachry Construction Corporation, a Joint Venture
¢ The Lane Construction Corporation
e United-Archer JV

If you approve the advancement of the three recommended teams to the RFP phase of the
selection process, please indicate by signing below.
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ec: Leland Colvin, P.E., Deputy Secretary for Engineering
Sherry Barton, Chief Procurement Officer
Randy Young, P.E., Chief Engineer for Project Delivery
Andy Leaphart, P.E., Chief Engineer for Operations

o

Past Ollice Box (91 Phone: (803) 737-2314 AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
Columbla, South Carolina 29202-0191 TTY: (803) 737-3670 AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



